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Once again, we'd like to thank you all SO MUCH for sticking with
us through these uncertain times and continuing to support our

studio so that we can continue to support you and your dancers.
We are so grateful for the ability to still host our dance classes
virtually and connect with our dance family. We are also happy

that we are able to continue to provide ways to keep your
children busy and active during this time. 

 
At this time, we are continuing to provide all of our dance classes

virtually through our online classroom and Zoom, as shelter in
place is still in order. With this, we will continue with our

discounted tuition rate of $27.00/month per family. 
 

A new classroom link for the Month of May has been sent out via
email. To access your dancers online classroom, please visit this

link. We have also filmed and emailed out an online tutorial for
you to watch should you need any additional help finding or

accessing your dancers online class videos.
 

We are very hopeful that the need to have our dance classes
virtually will be coming to an end soon and that we will be able to

resume at our studio that we love so much. 

 Our WOW ticket winners from
the Month of May are Adela Avila

& Emilia Whalen.
Congratulations! Your gifts will
be waiting for you at the studio

when we reopen! 

Congratulations to our May Star
Students of the Month, Sage

Draheim & Penelope Todoroff .
We are very proud of your hard

work! Your gifts will be waiting for
you at the studio when we reopen!

Keep it up!

WOW Ticket Winners:

Star Students of the Month:

MA Y  2 0 2 0



Competition auditions as originally
scheduled in May, will be postponed.

Although we could hold them virtually,
we feel this may be too difficult for

some of our newer and younger team
members, and feel it is best for us to

hold off for the time being. Holding off
our audition date will not delay our
2020/2021 season. If your dancer

loves to perform, or is ready to take
their training to the next level, joining
one of our award-winning competition

teams is the perfect option for you.
Dancers wishing to join must be 3.5 on
the day of auditions. We will release

more information about our 2020/2021
team auditions as soon as we reopen.

If your dancer is interested in
auditioning for our competition team
as a new member this year, and you
would like suggestions as to what to
work on before this years audition

dates, we would love to provide you
with this information and suggest a

few specific videos in our online
classroom for you to review in the time
being. For additional questions, please

email
cori@rosevilleacademyofdance.com

We do still plan on having our 2020
Recital. Costumes have been

ordered and our dancers have been
working so hard. As of right now,
ticket sales and the release of our

2nd recital packet, will be postponed
until we can reopen, and once we
know more, we will immediately

release this information. 

This month's Tots & Tutus theme is: Jungle
Safari. Make sure you check out your online
classroom to print out your coloring page for
this month and continue dancing with us via

your home!

Tots & Tutu's

Recital 2020

Competition Team Auditions


